
Apr 1, 2014 
 
Senator Fred Dyson 
AK 
 
Dear Senator Dyson, 
 
I support a state law to prohibit smoking indoors. 
 
Breathing healthy smoke-free air is important to me and my family. All workers should be protected 
from the dangers of secondhand smoke in the workplace, and all Alaskans should be protected from 
secondhand smoke in public places. Please include e-cigarettes in this legislation. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. kathleen r jones 
PO Box 1237 
Palmer, AK 99645-1237 
(907) 745-4624 
 


